
 

Newsletter  

Friday 12th April 2024  

     Weekly School Attendance 94% / Best Class Attendance: Year 1 (98%)               

Welsh Phrase of the week: Sut wyt ti? (How are you?) 

Dwi’n hapus (happy) / dwi wedi blino (tired) / dwi’n bendigenig (fantastic) 
 

Welcome Back 

A warm welcome back after the Easter break. The children are settling back into school this week.  They have 

started their new topics in their classes, class teachers will be sending out information over the next week 

listing what your child will be covering, and how you can help at home with their learning. We look forward to a 

busy term ahead. Diary dates for the term will be sent out next week and published on the app/dojo. 
 
Swimming – Year 5 

A reminder that our Year 5 pupils will commence swimming lessons on Monday, 15th April at Chirk Leisure 

Centre.  The start date was delayed by a week due to swimming instructors’ staff training.  Please return 

permission slip and payment towards coach costs, if you have not already.  Please ensure your child remembers 

their swimwear and a towel. The coach will be leaving at 9am. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 

The Book Fair arrived at school yesterday, and will be open after school until Wednesday, 17th April. If you 

want to purchase a book, come and have a look in the school hall from 3.10-3.45pm. 
 
Positive Parenting – Year 5/6 

Letters have been sent home today offering weekly parent courses to help parents with their child’s transition 

to secondary school.  The courses will run 1-3 pm on Tuesdays in school.  Parents who attended similar courses 

last year commented how beneficial the courses were, offering support and advice to deal with situations as 

your children progress into teenagers. We hope you can join the Parenting Team. Come to the school office for 

1pm.  Please ring the school office by Tuesday morning to book a place. 
 
Scooter Sessions – Years 3 and 4 

A reminder that pupils in Years 3 and 4 will be taking part in scooter sessions next Tuesday, 16th April.  If your 

child has their own scooter, please bring it to school on Tuesday. Consent forms need to be returned to your 

school’s class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Dentist/Hospital/Doctor appointments in school hours 

When children have an appointment during school hours, to enable them to have an authorised absence on the 

register, please share the appointment letter including appointments made electronically on a mobile phone or a 

paper copy with Mrs Evans in the school office.  Thank you. 
 
Tesco Easter Colouring Competition  

Before the Easter break many of the children took part in a Tesco Colouring Competition with lots of them 

being displayed in Tesco Cefn Mawr over Easter.  Congratulations to Misia (Y6), Kizzie, Kohl, Poppy (Y5), April 

(Y3) and Esmae (Nursery), who have each received a prize of an Easter egg from Tesco today.   
  
Stay on Side Project – Year 6 

This half term our Year 6 pupils will be working on a Stay on Side football project with Andrew Ruscoe from 

Cefn Community Council. They are working on respecting the local community and completing Sports sessions. 
 
Reminders- ParentPay/Water bottles 

Please can you ensure that you pre order your child’s school dinner on parent pay daily, this can also be booked 

for the week. Ordering at school takes up valuable teaching time. 

Also please remember to send in a filled water bottle to school daily for your child. If you want to purchase a 

water bottle, please see Mrs Evans in the school office. 
 
100% Attendance Awards 

Congratulations to the following pupils for achieving 100% Attendance in the 2nd half of the Spring term 2024. 
 
Nursery – Thea, Amelia-Hollie and Oliver    



 

Reception – Alanna, Vincent, Mia, Lily, Tommy, Hunter, Faith, Lyla, Ava, Harri, Archer and Maci 

Year 1 – Effie, Billy, Charlie, Harper, Brea, Kasey, Frankie, Theo, Lula-Belle and Layla 

Year 2 – Melvyn, Maya, Hattie, Annabelle, Ava, Noah, Tayo and Ralph 

Year 3 – Jacob, Jack, Brooklyn, Isaac, Freya and Theo 

Year 4 – Noah, Oliver, Emily, Freddie, Scarlett, Calli, Poppy, Toby, Sophie, Callum, Raya, Oakley and Nylah 

Year 5 – Prosper, Sharon, Anniyah, Brady, Lily-Ann, Matei, Lily, Bentley, Demi-Lea and Cobi 

Year 6 – Ruby, Dani, Evie, Lily, Blake and Freya  

 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Theo  Year 3 – Miko 

Reception - Alanna  Year 4 – Macie 

Year 1 – Olivia   Year 5 – Lilian 

Year 2 – Asa   Year 6 – Izzy 

 
 
 

Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Arwen  Blwyddyn 3 – Jacob 

Derbyn/Reception – Maci  Blwyddyn 4 – Noah 

Blwyddyn 1 – Rowan   Blwyddyn 5 – Patrick 

Blwyddyn 2 – Eli    Blwyddyn 6 – Blake 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were chosen as 

they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Kylo   Year 3 – George 

Reception – Archer  Year 4 – Ellis 

Year 1 – Frankie   Year 5 – Kohl 

Year 2 – Ralph   Year 6 – Evie 
 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a responsibility to 

keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss Eleanor 

Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an emergency.  
 

Wrexham Library – Children’s’ Festival 

Wrexham Library are holding a Children’s Festival on 

Saturday, 20th April, 10:30-1:00 pm.   
 

 


